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Opening Day 
 

Although our original plans were for one of our earliest opening days ever, April 25,  
Mother Nature had other ideas and so Opening Day gets pushed back one day to Friday, 
April 26 at 10 AM. We ask, as always, that early bird golfers respect the morning temps 
and avoid playing if there is a risk of frost. Tee time booking before arriving to play is 
appreciated. AVCC members can do so via our website (www.avcc.ca). Check with 
AVCC Pro-Manager Steve Leitch for directions on accessing the tee time booking sheet. 
Otherwsie, please call 1.800.980.8747 to book a time. 

 

Thank You 
 

Lots of work has been done at AVCC and lots of work remains. We are indeed fortunate 
to have the dedicated grounds crew we have and when the call goes out, our 
volunteers answer. Saturday, April 20 was no exception. You will definitely notice a 
huge improvement to the access road in from the Brown Road. 

 

AVCC Website Calendar 
 

We try as hard as possible to keep our members and guests up to date on what is 
happening at AVCC. We do that via our website, use of Facebook and email. Our email 
distribution list has 174 members. An email request to 
aroostookvalleycountryclub@gmail.com is the easiest way to get on the list. On our 
website, our Calendar tab will keep you informed of the day-to-day events at AVCC. 
 

Around The Corner 
Hopefully we can distribute a weekly newsletter via our email distribution list and 
posting the newsletter on our website. Any positive ideas and or requests are 
appreciated. 

• Friday & Sunday Skins games begin May 3 

• Men’s Night will follow last year’s 2-Man team format. More info TBA 

• Ladies Night will start On Thursday, June 13. Please register with Steve. 
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